Appendix 15

HELLON, Richard

From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 17 November 2020 08:37

To:

Cc: HELLON, Richard

Subject: FW: Application For Premises License , The Tytherington Club

From: |

Sent: 16 November 2020 11:18
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
cc: I

Subject: Application For Premises License , The Tytherington Club

Dear Sir/Madam,

As we live very close to The Tytherington Club,( 90 Dorchester Way , Macclesfield) at—
Tytherington , we object to the latest application for premises license by the club as it will lead to excessive noise

especially at night.

. The license requests permission to play live music outside until 1am which is totally unacceptable in a residential
area. As the club has been allowed to build a 62 room Hotel on the premises the frequency of events such as
weddings will increase significantly creating a great deal of noise until the early hours of the morning.

These types of events normally take place in a country club (eg Mottram Hall, Shrigley Hall) but the Tytherington
Club is in the middle of a large housing estate. The club was originally built as a members only Golf Club for people
living on the estate but The Club Company has changed the usage significantly . It is now a large leisure complex
with a 62 bedroom hotel . Noise has already increased and we do not want any further increases, especially in the
evenings and at night.

Yours Faithfully,



